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Finance and Investment Committee is asked to note the following matters arising from the meeting held on 20 July 2020.  
 
Minute no.  Action Person 

responsible 
Progress 

2019.063[d] July financial gateway [FIC19/52] 
The Chair said that the team had done a great job of providing 
the sensitivities around student numbers. More cost savings 
would be needed if the projected student numbers failed to 
materialise. The Chair requested that future reports show how 
further savings would impact on the university’s ability to deliver 
a high quality student experience next year.  
 

Senior 
Executive  

A verbal update will be provided alongside the 
gateway paper. 
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